
   

  School Board Meeting – December 20, 2018 

Public Hearing  

 

CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL – 7:35 P.M. 
 

ESTABLISH A QUORUM AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

The Board of School Trustees of the John Glenn School Corporation met for a Public Hearing at 7:35 

p.m. on December 20, 2018, at the John Glenn Administration Building. Board members present were 

Christian Mattix, Bob Borlik, Dennis Holland, and Janice Ryan. Two observers were also present.   

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

1. Public Hearing – Review of NEW Superintendent of Schools 2019 – 2022 Contract 

 

As per legal requirements ( IC 5-3-1 and IC 20-26-5-4.3), John Glenn School Corporation’s School Board 

of Trustees held a public hearing concerning the new Superintendent’s contract which will go into effect 

July 1, 2019 and will end on June 30, 2022. The legal advertisement with the contract details appeared in 

the Pilot News and the South Bend Tribune on December 11, 2018. The Public Hearing was opened at 

7:35 p.m. No public comments were heard and the hearing closed at 7:37 p.m. 

 

NEXT MEETING DATE: December 27, 2018    ADMN Special Session 

    

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Janice Ryan called the hearing adjourned at 7:37 p.m. 
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